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Terms of Reference 
 

On 14 February Senator Ellison (LIB,WA) moved:  

That, upon its introduction into the House of Representatives, the provisions of the 
Workplace Relations Amendment (Transition to Forward with Fairness) Bill 2008 be 
referred to the Education, Employment and Workplace Relations Committee for 
inquiry and report by 28 April 2008, with particular reference to: 

• economic and social impacts from the abolition of individual statutory 
agreements;  

• impact on employment;  

• potential for a wages breakout and increased inflationary pressures;  

• potential for increased industrial disputation;  

• impact on sectors heavily reliant on individual statutory agreements; and  

• impact on productivity.  



 

 

 




